
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 4 led a wonderful church service today retelling the story of
St Michael and his battle with Satan. Well done year 4, you read,
sung and acted beautifully and I was so impressed with your
professionalism and attitude! The singing from the rest of the
school was fantastic as well and contributed to a truly uplifting
and joyous experience for the whole school community.  

We have our school Open Day tomorrow, thank you to all the
pupils who have volunteered to support us with this, we are
really looking forward to showing all that St Michael's has to
offer. 

Don’t forget we also have our individual and sibling photos
coming up on Wednesday and Thursday next week.

I hope you have a lovely weekend

Best wishes

Sinead O'Brien

Message
from our

Head of School

Sinead O’Brien 
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Mon 2nd

Tue 3rd
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Thu 5th

Fri 6th

-
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Individual and sibling school photos
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Firstly, a big thank you to Year 4 Etna class for kicking off
the cake sales last week! A reminder that

next Friday 6th October it will be Year 6 Matterhorn.

A reminder of the SMSA AGM which will be Wednesday 4th
October at 7pm. Anyone is welcome to
attend. Refreshments will be provided!

We have Bonfire night coming up, and the confirmed date
will be Saturday 4th November. More

details to follow on Classlist.

 Classlist is also where we will be selling tickets very shortly,
so pleasesign up if you still haven’t. The link is below.

https://classlist.page.link/57FVaDz9KS55TXxj6

Thanks everyone! Have a great weekend.

Charlotte, Anja, & Vanessa

A MESSSAGE FROM OUR SMSA

https://classlist.page.link/57FVaDz9KS55TXxj6


NURSERYNURSERY
FUN!FUN!

Ms Samspon and Taite
having fun on the

childrens bikes in nursery
this week!

And our lovely playground
sports ambassadors

playing with the nursery
children today.



Today our amazing Y6 girls took part in the biggest Haringay
football competition. The team include our captain Orla, Emily,

Dobble, Etta, Sophie, Penny, Hetty, Anabelle, Ruby and
Bonnie. We won 4 games, drew 1 and lost 2. Sophie our star
keeper only conceded 3 goals across our 7 games. Overal
they came 3rd in there group and we are proud of their

successes today. 

Thank you to Miss Hawkins who came back to help and
support today. 

Y 6  G I R L S ’ F O O T B A L L



The cross country was a lovely event. Children did well
although 2 boys missed the race but they still did really well!
They were cheering each other on from the sidelines and did

their absolute best. We are very proud of everyone.

Well done to Jack in Y6 who came first out of 150 boys!

C R O S S  C O U N T R Y
T O U R N A M E N T  








